Monday Message #45

Greetings All,

Once again, I am very excited to be writing to you from the great state of Texas.  I am currently in San Antonio for my Fair Management Conference, so I am wearing my "other" hat this week.  

This week's message is a plea to make sure you have checked a few things off your To-Do list:

*pay your 2022 LODGE & SHRINE DUES
*have the January 8, 2022 meeting on your calendar 
*prepare for our Christmas parties
*pick up and call a fellow Noble you have not talked to in a while 
*tell that special someone in your life THANK YOU, for their support of you in all of our endeavors 
*perform a random act of kindness 


Most Sincerely 
Jim Logan 
Potentate

